
Courtesy Call by Growth of Knowledge (GfK) Officials 
 

Date and time:  

Wed, 2013-06-26 09:02  

Location / Venue:  

Deans Board Room 

Officials from Growth of Knowledge (GfK) paid a courtesy call to the Dean School of Business 

on Tuesday 25th June 2013. They will be donation books to the Msc. Marketing Students on 

Friday 27
th

 June 2013 at Lower Kabete. 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

  

 

 

  

They discussed a number of issues ; 

 Guest lectures 
 Research in Africa 
 Increase in cooperation between Institutions 
 Continuous development of the Staff 

  



 

 


